
CEDAR HALL SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

26th January 2024 

  

 

Word Of the Week 

29/1/2024-2/2/2024 

‘narrative’ 

 

 

 

Sapphire Class have been working on their Aztecs topic this term. So far they have made some Aztec 

sun calendar models using salt dough, and have worked really well in groups to create some model 

temples from junk. 

This week Red Class have been taking part in the Big School Bird watch.  
The students have enjoyed making bird feeders for the playground to encourage 
some of the birds that they have been learning about. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

15/1/2024-

19/1/2024 

 

1st Yellow 98.46% 

2nd Green 98.18% 

3rd Diamond 

98.00% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the trophy was won by Mr Brandle’s Year 

9 English Class.  The class won for carrying on with 

their work even though there was disruption in the 

class. 

Well done to all the students. 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening 

Trophy was won by Jamie (9S). 

Jamie won for always working 

really hard in Horticulture 

lessons including pushing 

heavy wheelbarrows full of 

mud! 

Thank you for your hard work 

Jamie. 

This week Green Class, along 

with some of Red Class, took 

part in World Religion Day. 

The students all got the 

chance to choose which 

outfit they would like to try 

on. 

Can you help please? 

If you have any ceramic pots at home 

that are no longer needed Mrs Ashton 

would be very grateful for them for 

an upcoming horticultural project. 

Thank you for your help. 

 


